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Januat'\ 25. 2011

In reply re f er to: DK-7

Brian Littl-ell
Ex 6

RE: BPA-2011-00443-F
Deal- Mr. Littl-ell:

Thank Noll fUI - our request fbr - illfUr - Illatioll that Noll made to the Bonneville I7o er

Administration ( BPA) under- the Freedom of Infbr-mation Act (FOIA). 5 U.S.C. 552. Your letter

` as received in this off ice can Thul-sda\ . Janual-' 6. 201 1. and has been assined a control

number-. BPA-201 1-0044 3-F. Please use this number- in any correspondence with the .1ency
about our request.

You have requested the following:

A copy of all the documentation concel-nin my 2009 application to become a substation
operator. includin g, copies of the intel-vie ei's questions and `<'` I-itten responses. test scores and
my overall rank `<'` ithin the applicants.

We have revie1'1ed yolll - letter and have determined that it addresses all the criteria of a proper

request under- the FOIA and the DOE regulation that implements the FOIA at Title 10. Code of

Federal Regulations. Part 1004. Your fee `` '` diver- has been denied. You have agreed to pay all
applicable charges related to the FOIA.

Ms. Susan L. Burns. Supervisor. Human Resources. has been desinated as the Author-izin^,
Official fin- our request. Ms. Burns has t\'vent) (20) \'vor-kin g -clays to respond to our request.

A due date fbr- our response is Monday. Febl-ual-y 7. 201 1.

I appreciate the opportunity to assist you. Please contact Laura NI. Attel-huly. FOIA.. PI-ivacy Act
Specialist at (503) 230-7305. with any questions about this letter-.

Sincel-el\ .

,s:'C hrisiinnu.1. 1/(nnro

Christina J. Munro

Freedom of Infbn-mationAct:/Pr-ivac\ Act O f fice



Department of Energy

Bonneville Power Administration
P.O. Box 3621

Portland, Oregon 97208-3621

PUBLIC AITAIR

February 4. 2011

In reply refer to: DK-7

Brian Littrell

RE: BPA-2011-00443-F

Dear Mr. Littrell:

Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) is taking the allowed 10 working-day extension to
respond to your request. Tuesday. . February 22. 2011. is the new target due date for your
response.

You requested the following: 

A copy of all the documentation concerning my . 2009 application to become a Substation
Operator including copies of the interviewer's questions and written responses. test scores and
my overall rank within the applicants.

I appreciate the opportunity to assist you. Please contact Laura M. Atterbury. FOIA/Privacy Act
Specialist at (50) 230-7305. with any questions about this letter.

Sincerely.

Christina J. Munro
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy . Act Officer

Ex 6




